
TO: City Council 

FROM: John Doan, City Administrator 

DATE: February 14, 2023 

SUBJECT: SafePlace Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is required. This is a briefing only.   

 
 

 
2) Background: 

 
SafePlace Executive Director Matthew Solomon will provide an update on SafePlace and 
be available to answer questions. The SafePlace website is at: www.safeplaceolympia.org. 

 
 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Strategic Priority:  Build a Community Recognized for Quality, Compassion, and Humanity 

 
 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

This is a briefing only.  
 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There is no specific request for funding associated with this presentation. The City has 
provided funding to SafePlace at various points in the past.  

 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
 No attachments. 

http://www.safeplaceolympia.org/

